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Date of Request for 
Comment: December 7, 2020 

Period of Comment: December 7, 2020 through January 12, 2021 

Comments From: ENMAX Energy 

Date [yyyy/mm/dd]: January 8, 2021 

 

Contact: Mary-Beth Hansen 

Phone: 403-689-0321 

Email: mhansen@enmax.com 

Instructions:  
1. Please fill out the section above as indicated. 
2. Please refer back to the Consultation Letter under the “Attachments” section to view materials related to the proposed new 

PER-006-AB-1, Specific Training for Personnel (“new PER-006-AB-1”). 
3. Please respond to the questions below and provide your specific comments, proposed revisions and reasons for your position 

underneath (if any). Blank boxes will be interpreted as favourable comments.   
4. Please be advised that general comments do not give the AESO any specific issue to consider and address, and results in a general 

response. 

Alberta Reliability Standard Stakeholder Comments and/or Alternative Proposal 

1. Is the requirement contained in proposed new 
PER 006-AB-1 clearly articulated? If no, describe the 
concern and suggest alternative language.  

The standard does not stipulate a required occurrence of training, so is it 
safe to assume that training is only required once for each of the personnel 
identified in the applicability section.  Also taking into consideration that 
additional training would likely be required if there are changes to the 
operational functionality of the protection systems and RAS that affect the 
output of the generation facilities.   
 

2. Do you have any additional comments regarding 
proposed new PER-006-AB-1? If yes, please specify. 

No comments.   

 
 
 


